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To:  Town of Newmarket Council Members 

From:  Deputy Chief Rocco Volpe – Operations  

Date:  May 3, 2021 

Subject: A By-Law to Regulate Central York Fire Services 

 
The intent of this memo is to provide the Town of Newmarket Council Members a high level overview 
of the progression that has been made with JCC and the Town of Aurora Council regarding the By-
Law to Regulate Central York Fire Services. 
 
November 24, 2020  
 
Central York Fire Services presented JCC Fire Services Report 2020-10 A By-Law to Regulate 
Central York Fire Services. 
 
There were three recommendations to the report: 
 

1. The Report be received for information purposes. 
2. That Council will enact the By-Law to Regulate Central York Fire Services. 
3. That staff be authorized and directed to do all the things necessary to give effect to this 

resolution. 
 
March 2, 2021 
 
At the March 2, 2021 JCC meeting, JCC recommended that the By-Law to Regulate Central York 
Fire Services be approved and enacted by Council. 
 
April 7, 2021 
 
Central York Fire Services presented to the Town of Aurora Council the By-Law to Regulate Central 
York Fire Services.  The intent of the presentation was to provide Aurora Council information on the 
by-law in which outlines the business delivery model for CYFS.  It was well received by Aurora 
Council. 
 
May 3, 2021 
 
Central York Fire Services is presenting the By-Law to Regulate Central York Fire Services and 
seeking Newmarket Council approval to enact the by-law. The following motions are presented as 
follows: 

1. That the report entitled “A By-Law to Regulate Central York Fire Services” dated November 
24, 2020 be received; and, 

2. That Newmarket Council adopt the By-law to regulate Central York Fire Services; and,  
3. That Staff be authorized and directed to do all things necessary to give effect to this resolution. 

 
Note 
 



 

The intent of this by-law is it will provide in writing CYFS business delivery model which would be 
available on the website for the public and any council member to have an understanding of the 
programs and level of services approved by Council. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me. 


